



St Leonard's Street, Bow, London, E3 3BT [] Tel: 020 8980 3020 Email: admin@oldpalace.towerhamlets.sch.uk [] Website: www.oldpalaceprimary.co.uk



5th May 2023



Dear Parents and Carers,

As part of our topic this half term on 'Under the Sea', children have been learning about sea habitat and sea animals. We have planned to take the children to visit **The London Sea Life Centre in Westminster** to help them further extend their knowledge and understanding on Sea life. The visit will allow them to explore a wide range of sea animals and make links with their learning from the classroom, they will even get the opportunity to handle real star fishes.

The trip date is Thursday 11<sup>th</sup> May, both Reception classes are visiting the sea life centre together. They will travel by London underground using the District Line from Bromley by Bow station to Westminster Station, will return back on the same route. When the children are at the station, TFL staff will help board them on a carriage that is empty for the school group to board together.

We aim to leave the school by 9:30am and return back to school at 3:00pm. We will text message to parents on arrival to the Sea life Centre and for any unforeseen delays, if any.

We have booked the lunch room in the Sea Life centre, but if the weather is dry and sunny, we will have a picnic lunch in the park on the Embankment, adjacent to the centre.

Please ensure that your child is sent to school with a backpack to help them carry their water bottle and packed lunch in. Light snacks may be provided to supplement their school lunch. Fruit, cereal bars, crackers, and baked crisps are fine. (No chocolate, sweets, yogurt or juice/fizzy drinks).

All children must be dressed in their full school uniform. If your child has travel sickness, please let their class teacher know before the school trip day.

Kind Regards,

Mrs L Rahman

Assistant Headteacher







